
SLT cops promoting pedestrian
safety
South  Lake  Tahoe  Police  Department  is  joining  other  law
enforcement agencies, city and state transportation agencies,
pedestrian  advocates  and  walking  clubs  to  promote  public
awareness aimed at drivers and pedestrians.

Officers  will  step  up  pedestrian  safety  operations  with
focused  enforcement  on  collision  causing  factors  involving
motorists and pedestrians. Routine traffic patrols will focus
efforts in trouble spots while special targeted patrols will
also be deployed to crackdown on drivers and pedestrians who
violate traffic laws meant to protect all roadway users.

September is California Pedestrian Safety Month. There were
813  pedestrians  killed  on  California  roadways  in  2015,
accounting for nearly 25 percent of all roadways deaths in the
state, up from 17 percent 10 years earlier.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/09/slt-cops-promoting-pedestrian-safety/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2016/09/slt-cops-promoting-pedestrian-safety/

